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September 3, 1985

Ms. Virginia D. Birdsall
Executive Director
International Press Conference
for Religious Peace
Fmbrace Foundation
16 West 22nd Street
New York, New York 100190 >

Dear Virginia:

I am pleased to learn of the International Press Conference
for Religious Peace which will be held on October 4.

I strongly support religion as a means for peace no one
should use religion as a means of war or terrorist activity and
anything that 1s done to promote peace through religion should
pe strongly commended.

Very truly yours,

DENNIS DeCONCINI
United States Senator
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